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The submissions on this file were considered at a Board meeting held on
30/01/2024.

The Board decided, as recommended by the Senior Planning Inspector, that there
was sufficient written evidence on file to enable an assessment of issues raised, and
therefore that an Oral Hearing should not be held. The response submission
received from the applicant dated 18" September 2023 should be circulated to all
other parties for comment.

Board Member: ‘ Date: 30/01/2024

Mick Long O
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